
CAS Faculty Development Spring Report - 2019 
 
During the Spring 2019 semester, the USF College of Arts and Sciences (CAS) Faculty 
Development Committee helped administer the college’s travel award program.  The program 
supports foreign and domestic travel for faculty presenting a paper at a major conference.  
Based on our experience administering the Fall 2018 awards, the committee decided that 
eligible applicants must (1) be tenured or tenure-track CAS faculty; (2) be the presenter of the 
paper, poster, or keynote address and the one travelling to present at the academic 
conference, and (3) not be a recent (in the last 12 months) CAS-ORS internal award recipient.  
 
As of the March 1st deadline, the committee received applications from 20 CAS faculty.  
Committee members evaluated these proposals individually, using criteria listed in the call, and 


